South Australian Retired Railway Employees Club Incorporated

CELEBRATORY LUNCHEON MEETING held on Monday, the 7th of June 2010 at the Pavilion on the Park, South Terrace in Adelaide.
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Members gathered at the Pavilion on the Park from 11:30 onwards for an enjoyable Luncheon in the pleasant surrounds of the Pavilion on the Park. On the menu was pumpkin soup, a choice of either Barramundi of Chicken with vegetables and fresh garden salad along with a slice of birthday cake for dessert. This was followed by tea or coffee with Petit Fours.

The luncheon was concluded at 3:30 P.M.



Forty-two members gathered at the Adelaide Pavilion on the Park to help our Patron,


Mr Ron Fitch (OBE PhD ME FIE Aust) celebrate his forthcoming 100th Birthday.





Many thanks to our guest speaker John Evans, who presented a short address on significant historical events that, occurred during Ron’s life. At John’s request, members charged their glasses and then raised them in a birthday toast to our Patron.





Mr Fitch then suitably responded to John’s address.





Top: John Evans watches on as Mr Fitch replies


Centre: Club President Lynn Venning congratulates Mr Fitch as he prepares to cut the birthday cake.


Below: Club members helping celebrate “Ron’s” 100th Birthday.
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